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Week Ending 10-22-23 

 
INCIDENTS: 
 
 
10-16-23 
 
At 0212hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1668 for a welfare check at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1254hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1670 for a parking complaint along 
W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1608hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1671 for a parking complaint along 
W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1819hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1672 for a complaint of 
trespassing at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2043hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1673 for a citizen assist at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2315hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1674 for a disturbance at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2326hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1675 for a disturbance at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


10-17-23 
 
At 1240hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1677 assisting with a message 
delivery at a residence on E. Adams St. 
 
At 1412hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1678 to assist with a parking 
complaint at a business on N. Clay St. 
 
At 1945hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1679 for a welfare check at a 
residence on County Road 58. 
 
At 2201hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1680 at a traffic stop on W. 
Jackson St. 
 
10-18-23 
 
At 0538hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1681 for a report of reckless 
driving on E. Jackson St.   
 
At 0930hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1682 for a reported disabled 
vehicle at E. Jackson and N. Crawford streets. 
 
At 1613hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1683 to assist another agency at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
10-19-23 
 
At 0042hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1684 for a reported suspicious 
person at a business on SR 39. 
 
At 1133hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1685 for a message delivery at an 
address on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 2200hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1686 for a reported suspicious 
vehicle on N. Washington Street.  
 
At 2254hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1687 for a noise complaint on Sill 
Street. 
 
10-20-23 
 
At 0843hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1688 for a reported animal in the 
roadway near a business on SR 83.  
 
At 1421hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1689 for a report of lost property 
on Massillon Road. 



 
At 1441hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1690 for a report of trespassing on 
N. Monroe Street. 
 
At 1859hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1691 for a mental call on W. 
Jackson Street.  
 
At 2229hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1692 to assist another agency in 
the arrest of a male and female for warrants at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
10-21-23 
 
At 0917hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1693 for a non-criminal death 
investigation at a residence on Jones St. 
 
At 1346hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1694 for a reported theft at a 
business on State Route 39 West. 
 
At 1521hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1695 for a reported animal in the 
roadway on S. School St. 
 
At 1610hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1696 for a citizen assist at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 2029hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1697 for a reckless operation 
complaint at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
10-22-23 
 
At 0851hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1698 for a complaint of a 
harassing phone call at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1746hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1699 for reported reckless driving 
on S. Washington St. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Accidents: 
 
10-16-23 
 
At 1007hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1669 for a two vehicle non-injury 
accident at S. Washington and S. Clay streets. 


